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Southeast Commercial Cleaning
1042 Howard Avenue.
Biloxi, MS

Dear Sir/Madam:

In August 2008, Special Agents of U.S. Immigration and Customs Enforcement (ICE)
conducted a follow up I-9 compliance review and inspection of Southeast Commercial
Cleaning. During this review, the requirements of Section 274A of the Immigration and
Nationality Act were discussed and your Forms I-9 reviewed.

As a result of that inspection, ICE has determined that there is no basis for further investigation
to be conducted at Southeast Commercial Cleaning.

We greatly appreciate your cooperation.

Sincerely,
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Michael A. Holt
%\ Special Agent in Charge



